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Together in truth and faith we learn and grow as God’s family  

St Francis Catholic Primary School 

 

St Patrick’s Day Parade 

Friday 8th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This year, we have signed up to share a float with another local school at the St 

Patrick’s Day Parade on Sunday 17th March. 

This is a great community celebration and one that I am looking forward to 

celebrating with you all. 

All our children and families are invited to attend, be on the float, and help to 

decorate this. As advertised on the newsletters this half term, we have been busy 

meeting on a Thursday to create decorations and have our last session this week on 

Thursday 3:30-4pm - children and parents are welcome to attend the sessions. 

Please can you complete the online questionnaire or attached slip below to 

indicate if you would like to be on the float/walking next to & will be attending the 

parade.  Online form / Slips to be completed and returned to the School office by 

the end of Tuesday 12th March. 

Further information about the time the children need to be at the parade and the 

logistics of the day will be sent shortly – once we have a clear idea of who will be 

attending. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Gibbons 

Headteacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name:________________________________________ Year group: ________________ 

My child and family will be attending the parade and will be walking with school.  

Signed: _____________________________________________________ 
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